### **Evans, Rebecca**

From: Matthew Winslow <matthew.winslow@maldon.gov.uk>

**Sent:** 14 November 2023 23:34 **To:** A12chelmsfordA120

**Subject:** Response from Maldon District Council to letter dated 27 Oct 2023

**Categories:** SoS Consultation Response

Dear Transport Infrastructure Planning Unit,

Thank you for consulting Maldon District Council on behalf of the Secretary of State. Apologies for the delay in my reply, however I have been off sick.

For completeness, I can confirm that Maldon District Council has reviewed your letter and has no specific comments to make.

It awaits with interest however the Secretary of State's decision on the scheme.

Regards,

Matthew Winslow BSc. (Hons.) MSc. MRTPI AinstLM (He/Him) Assistant Director – Planning & Implementation

Service Delivery Directorate

Maldon District Council, Princes Road, Maldon, Essex, CM9 5DL Tel 01621 732799



# Get involved, tell us what you think...

The Residents and Business Survey is available until Sunday 26 November You could win one of two £50 vouchers for completing the survey

# www.maldon.gov.uk/yourviews



Need help with the survey? Go to maldon.gov.uk/contact or call 01621 854477





#### Maldon District Council

Our Vision: Sustainable Council, Prosperous Future

Please consider the environment before printing this email. This email (including any attachments) is intended only for the recipient(s) named above. It may contain confidential or privileged information and should not be read, copied or otherwise used by any other person unless express permission is given. If you are not a named recipient, please contact the sender and delete the email from your system. It is the recipient's responsibility to ensure that appropriate measures are in place to check for software viruses. All communications sent to or from the Council may be subject to recording and / or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.

#### Maldon District Council

Our Vision: Sustainable Council, Prosperous Future

Please consider the environment before printing this email. This email (including any attachments) is intended only for the recipient(s) named above. It may contain confidential or privileged information and should not be read, copied or otherwise used by any other person unless express permission is given. If you are not a named recipient, please contact the sender and delete the email from your system. It is the recipient's responsibility to ensure that appropriate measures are in place to check for software viruses. All communications sent to or from the Council may be subject to recording and / or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.